
JOIN US 

for an ALL YOU CAN EAT pizza fundraiser for 

Our dear friend has been living with a donor kidney for 15 years.  This past year his 

donor kidney started failing him.  He's been on dialysis every day and is anxiously 

awaiting a new kidney.  However, in recent months, he has gotten so sick, he isn't 

strong enough to undergo the transplant surgery.  With deteriorating health, Carlos 

had more bad luck.  His apartment caught fire and he lost almost everything.   With 

stacking medical bills, relocating and starting over, Carlos is spending more time 

stressing about money than he is about getting healthy.    

Bath City Bistro 

75 Macomb Place, Mount Clemens, MI 48043 

Tickets  $20 

Please come join us.  There will be unlimited pizza and salad, donated by Bath City Bistro, raffles, vendors, and a cash 

bar.  All proceeds from tickets, raffles, vendors, and a percentage of food/bar sales will go directly to Carlos.   

Tickets will be sold in advanced and at the door.  PUBLIC IS WELCOME!  Cash or check only please! 

 

For more information, contact Mindi at mindipriskey@yahoo.com or 586-307-8202 


